Planning, Regeneration and Economy

6th Floor River Park House, 225 High Road, Wood Green, London N22 8HQ
Tel: 020 8489 1000 Fax: 0208 489 1335 Typetalk 020 8489 0000
www.haringey.gov.uk



Director of Place and Sustainability Lyn Garner

Your ref:

Date: 5th July 2013

Our ref:

Direct dial: 020 8489 1479

Email: Idf@haringey.gov.uk

Dear Sir/Madam,

Consultation on the revised House Extensions in South Tottenham Supplementary Planning Document (SPD)

The London Borough of Haringey has published draft revisions to the House Extensions in South Tottenham SPD and is inviting representations in accordance with Regulations 12 and 13 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012.

In January and February 2013 the Council issued a Discussion and Consultation Document on the current House Extensions in South Tottenham SPD. It contained further guidance on how extensions should be built in accordance with the original intentions of the SPD (Adopted November 2010) and asked whether any changes to the SPD should be made.

The Council has taken into account all the views expressed and representations it received in January/February and has decided to propose revisions to the current SPD. This makes modest changes to the types of extensions considered acceptable (mainly allowing "Type 3" extensions on their own) along with significant additional detailed advice on appearance and sound construction.

A full explanation of the proposed changes and the reasons for making them can be found in the Consultation Report. This, together with the draft revised SPD can be viewed online at

http://www.haringey.gov.uk/south tottenham house extensions.htm and in hard copy format at:

- Housing, Design & Major Projects team River Park House, Level 6, Wood Green, N22 8HQ (Mon-Fri 9am-5pm)
- The Civic Centre, High Road, Wood Green, N22 8LE (Mon-Fri 9am-5pm)
- At the following libraries; Wood Green (Haringey Central), Marcus Garvey (Tottenham Green), St Ann's (Cissbury Road) and Stamford Hill (Portland Avenue, Hackney)





For further details please contact the Housing, Design & Major Projects team on 020 8489 1479 or email ldf@haringey.gov.uk

Representations must be made by 5pm on Thursday 16th August 2013. Responses can be made:

- by email to: ldf@haringey.gov.uk; or
- in writing to:

FREEPOST RSUT-YTLJ-EGRK, HDMP, London Borough of Haringey, Level 6, River Park House, Wood Green, N22 8HQ.

If you wish to be notified of the outcome of the consultation, please highlight this within your response.

Yours sincerely

Jacqueline Veater

Principal Planning Programme Manager, Housing, Design & Major Projects

